
 
 

 

20 August 2021 
 
Johnston & Partners 
Per Email: teresa@johnstonkzn.co.za 
 
ATTENTION: TERESA CARSTENSEN 

 
Dear Teresa, 
 
RE: B-BBEE SOCIO-ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT GRANT 
 
We would like to extend our sincere thanks for your SED Grant of R7 000.00 made on 16 August 2021.  
 
The Domino Foundation is involved in facilitating access to the economy for individuals through the 
implementation of development programmes for women and youth, healthcare interventions and 
education programmes. 
 
We provide our services in a number of communities in Kwa-Zulu Natal and confirm that 
 

1. 94.59% of the end-beneficiaries who directly benefit from our services are Black 
South African citizens (as defined in the B-BBEE codes of Good practice). 

2. We confirm that over 75% of this contribution directly benefited the above 
mentioned end-beneficiaries 

3. The contribution is aligned to the objectives of facilitating sustainable access to the 
economy for the beneficiaries through initiatives defined in the Broad-Based Black 
Economic Empowerment Act. 

 
In this regard, we enclose herewith copy of your Section 18A Certificate, B-BBEE SED Affidavit and 
Verification Certificate. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Tarin Stevenson 
Donor Relations 

DOMINO is optimally positioned to provide maximum assistance for both QSE and Generic enterprises. By 

leveraging our track record of community upliftment, we have developed specific and individualised solutions 

for businesses to actively engage in Social Change by satisfying your B-BBEE spend and aligning to the 

Sustainable Development Goals and the National Development Plan for South Africa. 

Connect with us online at www.dominofoundation.org.za  
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